
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Misoprostol Use in Postabortion Care  
 

New resources for expanding access to postabortion care and  

addressing regional challenges 

 

12
th

 Congress of the African Society of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (SAGO) 

4
th

 Congress of the Niger Society of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (SGON) 

 

22 January 2013, Palace of Congress, Niamey, Niger 

8 :00 am - 1 :00 pm, Hall 1 
 

You are invited to join us for the “Misoprostol Use in Postabortion Care” meeting which will be held 

during the 2013 SAGO and SGON Congress, in Niamey, Niger.  The meeting will introduce new 

resources for training and service provision to expand access to postabortion care (PAC) services. 

This meeting will also provide a forum to bring together experts and stakeholders in the field to 

discuss local and regional issues for scaling up PAC services. 

 

For more information about the meeting, please contact us by e-mail at nuriye@vsinnovations.org. 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Niamey! 

 


